Date : July 6, 2018

To,
M/s Meenakshi Power Solutions
Layout, Bengaluru 560102, India.

Attn. : Mr. Narasimha Murthi

Subject : Business Appreciation Letter to Vendor

| am writing this letter on behalf of HiPower Support Centre LLP. | would like to take an
opportunity to first of all thank you for your 4 years of services to our company. We
have always apricated the timely delivery & maintenance of UPS systems supplied from
your end. Having business terms with professional vendors like you is indeed a positive
verity for our firm.

Below is the list of UPS systems that are supplied, installed and maintained by you.

UPS Rating Brand / Series Quantity
40 MPS Series 02
20 MPS Series 02
15 MPS Series 01

We acknowledge and appreciate your services and we look forward to continue the
same in coming years. As a token of appreciation, we would like to certify your
company as "The Best UPS Vendor" in our vendor rating system. Wish you all the best
for your works. '

Thanks & Regards,
HiPower Support Cent

Sunil Krishna

Director IT
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